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A Welcome Letter for Faculty and Staff - Summer 2022 

 

Dear Faculty & Staff: 

 

Welcome! Pioneer and I are so glad to have you on campus this year. We have spent the summer 

planning and preparing for your return. Our dining facilities have been thoroughly cleaned and 

sanitized for your safety, based on governmental and health department guidelines. Our entire 

team is committed to providing you with the highest quality dining program we can safely offer. 

We hope you feel welcomed and cared for in our dining facilities. 

 

In addition to the meal hours and line charges listed below, we offer a faculty & staff “Feeding 

Frenzy” on Tuesdays and Thursdays; $3.00 per person between the hours of 10:45 a.m. – 2:00 

p.m. each week.  We hope you will join us for meals often.  The service is all you can eat for one 

low price. 

 

Beginning this year, you have the option to add discounted flex dollars to your MLC key fob. 

This will allow you to pay for your meals quickly and conveniently. You can add the flex in a 

few different ways: go online to oncampusdining.com/mlc-wels and add your preferred dollar 

amount or pay with cash/credit card at the cashier station. Flex dollars amounts purchased up to 

$99 will receive a 10% bonus in purchasing power.  Flex amounts $99 or above receive a 20% 

bonus!  If for some reason you leave MLC, we will refund your remaining purchase amount.  

  

Breakfast ....................................... $3.25 

Lunch ............................................ $3.75 

Dinner ........................................... $4.25 

Late Night ..................................... $3.75 

Premium/Special  .......................... $4.75 

 

10 Meal Lunch Card .................... $34.25 

10 Meal Dinner Card ................... $38.75 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any catering needs, questions, or concerns.  I look forward to 

making your acquaintance and serving you. 

 

Mike Beranek 
Food Service Director 

Martin Luther College 

diningservices@mlc-wels.edu 
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